
 
            
 
 
 
                                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 9, 2024 

 

 

 

As you know, Air Comfort Service Heating, Cooling & Insulation acquired Agers Heating + Air Conditioning about two 

months ago.  As summer winds down, I want to take a moment to thank you for your patience this summer as Brian 

and I (and a lot of others!) worked to make the acquisition as smooth as possible for you.  As Brian stated in his 

previous letter, all further communications you receive will be from Air Comfort Service Heating, Cooling & 

Insulation.  To read previous letters, please visit www.aircomfortservice.com/agers/ 

 

I’d also like to take a moment to talk about community.  Brian and I share similar values; one of those being active in 

our community.  Air Comfort Service has been proud to support Greater St. Louis Honor Flight for over a decade.  If 

you are a Veteran, or you know a Veteran, please visit www.gslhonorflight.org to get signed up for a future Honor 

Flight.  If you’re part of an organization that is looking for sponsors or donations, please don’t hesitate to reach out.   
 

One last thing, back to school time is my reminder that the holiday season and cold weather will be here soon!  

That’s why we start reaching out to schedule heating system checks around this time each year.  You might have 

already received a phone call!  If not, this is your friendly reminder to call and schedule your heating system check to 

make sure your home will be heated safely this fall and winter.  Don’t forget, Air Comfort Service provides 

residential and commercial HVAC services, including free estimates on new equipment, indoor air quality (IAQ) 

products, water heater service and installation, Aeroseal duct sealing, and blown-in attic insulation. We also provide 

24/7 emergency service. 

 

Thank you again for your patience this summer!  Please contact us at 636-422-5665 if you would like to schedule 

your heating system check.  We look forward to having the opportunity to meet you (if we haven’t yet) and service 

your home!  Welcome to the Air Comfort Service Family!  

 

With Sincerest Gratitude, 

 

Corey Malone  

President and Owner 

Air Comfort Service, Inc. 
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(left) Brian Agers and (right) Corey Malone 
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